M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
August 1, 2016
RE:

Surplus Equipment
Joseph M. Humbert, Warehouse Supervisor, requests that the old equipment being stored in the warehouse be declared as surplus and approved for disposal. The equipment list includes old warmers used in the cafeterias. The equipment has been deemed outdated by the Food Service Department and have been replaced.

The equipment being disposed are documented on an asset adjustment sheet and kept on file in the Purchasing office for review. 

I request that the board declare the items surplus and approve the disposal in accordance with Board Policy. 

